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◄ July ~ August 2013 ~ September ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
 1  

Roll 4 dice together 
and multiply to find 
the product.  Record 
the product.  Do this 
25 times. 

2  
Draw a picture to 
show fractions; 1/4, 
1/2 & 2/3.  Write a 
sentence to describe 
each picture. 

3  
How many seconds 
are in 5 minutes? 
How many minutes 
are in 4 hours? How 
many seconds are in 
2 ½ minutes? 

4  
Draw a line that is 10 
cm long.  Then draw 
one that is 3 cm 
shorter. 
 

5  
Imagine you are 
sharing 1 giant cookie 
among yourself and 5 
friends.  If you share 
it fairly, what fraction 
will each friend 
receive? 

6  
Play a game like:   

Yahtzee or 
Mastermind 

           

 

7  
Ask someone to read 
you a book.  Record 
the start time and end 
time. 
 

8  
Draw a picture of 
your family from 
shortest to tallest.  
Label each one. 

9  
Skip count to 100 by 
5s, 10s.  Skip count 
to 50 by 2s.  Record 
how long it took each 
time.  Which took 
longer? 

10 

Circle all the even 
numbers:  26, 95, 12, 
72, 33, 94, 11, 110, 
47.  How do you 
know each is even?   

11  
Tell an adult an 
addition story 
problem to go with  
4 + 8.  Now tell a 
subtraction story 
problem for 12 - 4. 
 

12  
Would a dog be 2 
feet tall or 20 feet 
tall?  Explain how you 
know that. 
 

13  
Name some capital 
letters that when 
printed have at least 
one pair of parallel 
lines.  Did you find 
any that have two 
pairs of parallel lines? 
 

14  
Make a list of all the 
(2D) shapes you can 
think of.  Go on a 
scavenger hunt 
looking for those 
shapes.  Check off 
the shapes you find. 
 

15  
Use a ruler to draw a 
rectangle measuring 
12 cm long and 4 cm 
wide.  Find the area 
and perimeter. 
 

16  
What time is it now?  
What time will it be in 
45 minutes?   
 

17  
Write the numbers  
1 – 100, skip counting 
by 7s. 
 

18  
Draw or build your 
own pattern. 
 

19  
Practice counting 
backwards from big 
numbers.  Start at 27. 
Try starting at 40. 

20  
When you buy school 
supplies (backpack, 
clothes, etc…) keep 
track of the amount 
you spend.  Total up 
the cost.   

21  
The perimeter of a 
square is 72 inches.  
What is the length of 
each side? 
 

22  
Play a board game 
that uses 
mathematical thinking 
like Chess, Life or 
Monopoly. 

23  
Dad bikes 38 
kilometers every 
day of the week.  
How many km does 
he bike in 4 weeks?   
 

24  
How many groups 
of 25 are there in 
500?  How many 
20’s are there in 
6,000?  
 

25  
Write a number story 
to go with 17 - 9 = 8. 
 

26  
Write the numbers  
1 - 100 by 3s.  What 
patterns do you see? 
 

27 
Start at 27 and  
count by 10s. How  
high can you count? 

28  
Write as many 
number sentences as 
you can that have 14 
for an answer. 
 

29  
Lisa has 4 boxes of 
crayons.  Each box 
has 8 crayons.  How 
many crayons in all? 
 

30  
Find an adult’s shoe.  
Measure the length in 
inches and 
centimeters.  Record. 

31  
Grab a handful of 
coins.  Sort them and 
find the value. 
 

Adapted from http://cpsdmath.wikispaces.com/  AND  http://www.glastonburyus.org  


